From: BOCMGS@aol.com [mailto:BOCMGS@aol.com] 
Sent: September 24, 2006 1:43 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: Notice of Application ENBRIDGE GAS DISTRIBUTION INC.- Ms Kirsten Walli
With reference to the Notice in the Sept 22nd. 2006 Niagara This Week newspaper , I would like clarification on the increase in cost to the consumers of $ 85 (5%) on a typical bill.

  Do you intend the  ' Delivery Rates'  to be the total amount charged to the customer , or , the Delivery  Charge item on the monthly Enbridge bill ?.  For example on my recent billings, the Delivery Charge is approximately 8% of the total amount billed. 

 

Robert Cummings , Vineland ON.

bocmgs@aol.com
